
Guidelines and Policies for Visiting  

the National Hispanic Cultural Center Art Museum 

 

• We invite you to look deeply and with curiosity, but please do not touch 
any works of art— fingerprints leave behind damaging oils. 

• Walk carefully so you do not bump into people or artwork accidentally.  
• Please stay at least twelve inches away from labels, display cases, and Art 

Museum walls and surfaces to help keep the Museum clean for everyone to 
enjoy. We welcome you to sit on benches and relax. 

• Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult.  
• Please leave coats, backpacks, and large bags in the cubbies outside the Art 

Museum. We are not responsible for lost and stolen items. 
• Only pencils may be used for writing and/or drawing in the galleries. 

Notebooks should be no larger than 12 x 16. 
• No food, drink, gum, smoking, or vaping is allowed in the Art Museum.  
• Please refrain from making or receiving cell phone calls in the Art Museum 

so everyone can enjoy their visit.  
• Service animals are permitted in the Art Museum. Pets are not permitted 

on the NHCC campus.  
• Feel free to take videos and photos of artworks not accompanied by the 

“no photo” sign without tripods, selfie sticks, flash, or additional lighting.  

 

Please note: A visit to the NHCC Art Museum constitutes an agreement by the 
participant and/or the parent or guardian to authorize the Museum to photograph 
or film participants and/or their artwork from time to time, without compensation, 
for possible use in publicity, website, and marketing efforts. Please let NHCC Art 
Museum or Education staff know if you do not wish to be photographed. 


